
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Paula Mer 
Thursday, December 09,2004 11:40 AM 
Dorothy Menasco 
RE: TG738 - PATS Cert No. 7550 

Hello Dorothy. 

It is OK to open a docket. Thanks. 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Thursday, December 09,2004 1 1 : 17 AM 
To: Paula Isler 
Subject: TG738 - PATS Cert No. 7550 

We've received a letter requesting Frontier Communications of the South, Inc.'s PATS Cert 7550 (TG738) be 
cancelled, effective 12/1/04. Indicates Frontier will submit a final RAF payment for the 4th quarter of 2004 on 
or before 2/15/05. Please advise re opening a new docket. Thanks! 
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